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To:	President and Members 		August 18, 2021
	of the City Council
	c/o 409 City Hall

	The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to review Council Bill #21-0005R, entitled, “Department of General Services Update on Sanitizing City-Owned Buildings.” The purpose of this resolution is to provide an “update on how employees of DGS have been keeping City-owned buildings clean during the COVID-19 pandemic and post information about cleaning schedules in these buildings.”

	BCHD has prioritized the well-being of its staff and visitors through strict adherence to City-wide COVID-19 cleaning protocols. Employees are encouraged to clean their working spaces at least twice a day, both at the beginning of the workday and at the end. BCHD has requested additional cleaning through its contract with the Department of General Services when a confirmed case or probable case worked in a BCHD building during their infectious period. 

	Understanding the critical role of cleanliness to City operations in the COVID-19 pandemic era, BCHD requests a favorable report on Council Bill #21-0005R.
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